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10 August 2018 

Smelter Update 

Gulf Manganese Corporation Limited (ASX: GMC) (“Gulf” or “the Company”) is pleased to announce 

that the Company’s first 140 tonne shipment of structural steel has arrived from Weltes in Surabaya 

and is being offloaded at the Tenau Port in Kupang.   In addition to the steel, Gulf also took delivery of 

Prefabricated Site Offices and Workshops. 

Fabricated steel from the Weltes engineering facilities in Surabaya is being progressively shipped to 

Kupang, subject to vessel availability.  Weltes have already mobilised a construction team and once 

their site infrastructure (including site office, workshop and tool store) for this team are established, 

will commence erection. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Figures 1 & 2:  The Steel and Office / Workshop buildings being offloaded at the nearby Tenau Port, Kupang, and steel 

arriving at the smelter site. 

Gulf’s Managing Director, Hamish Bohannan, commented: “The arrival of the first shipment of 

structural steel from Surabaya is yet another key step towards realising Gulf’s vision of finalising the 

construction and commissioning of our first two smelters.“  
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